
Department of Fleet Services:  Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Mission Statement 
 
The Department of Fleet Services (DFS) is committed to furthering diversity, equity, and inclusion 
in the workplace. DFS is dedicated to hiring diverse talent and ensuring that we embrace diversity 
and strive to create conditions that provide everyone with an equal opportunity to thrive. DFS is 
committed to continuing to build a workforce that’s more representative of Philadelphians which 
creates a sense of belonging for everyone to accomplish the organizational mission. 
 
 


